
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
The San Joaquin Valley needs every bit of water it has to provide jobs and food that helps feed the 
world.   
Please do not destroy our valley. 
I am a small farmer (20 acres) for the last 23 years and want to continue. 
 
Thanks  
Paul Carroll 
Vice President 
Carrollton Mortgage Co 
Office    209.526.6200 
Cell       209.531.8266 
Fax       209.526.3149 
NMLS #249237 
DRE #00496943 
www.CarrolltonMortgage.com 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-28-13

http://www.carrolltonmortgage.com/

